
Save the Home of  Napoleon I on St Helena

Project summary as of  1 November, 2014

The project

• Restoration and reconstruction of  the "Generals' Wing"

• Restoration of  Longwood apartment interiors

• Restoration of  apartment furniture from Longwood

International fundraising campaign

As of  1 November, 2014, the campaign has raised: 1,357,673 euros, that is:

• 100,000 euros from the Fondation du Patrimoine

• 50,000 euros from the Souvenir Napoléonien

• 50,000 euros from the Fondation Napoléon

• 1,005,113 euros from private donors

• 143,270 euros from companies and associations

• 8,000 euros from interest on investments.

The government of  St Helena is to finance a restoration report costing €80,000.

Expenditures, financial commitments, and budget forecasts

• 700,000 euros assigned to the "Generals' Wing" (total budget of  1.4 million euros, that is: 50% funded by campaign, 50%

funded by French Ministry of  Foreign and European Affairs)

• 75,000 euros for work on Longwood apartment interiors

• 415,000 euros for Longwood furniture (including transportation, restoration work, and exhibition in Paris)

• 102,673 euros for a special investment fund

• 20 000 euros in reserve for unexpected costs and budget overruns

• 45,000 euros for general expenses (printing of  fundraising documents, franking, sundries). The total

will not exceed 4% of  the sum raised.

PLEASE NOTE:

The figures contained in this document are 

provided for reference purposes only.

Conclusive figures for 2013 as per the 

campaign accounts were confirmed by 

external auditors appointed by the board and 

certified by the board of  trustees of  the 

Fondation Napoléon at their meeting on 24 

June, 2014. 

Any donor wishing for further details may 

consult our site or send an email to the 

Director of  the Fondation Napoléon

lentz@napoleon.org.
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